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7th November 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Christmas Lunch – Monday 19th December 2022 

 

We will be having our school Christmas Lunch on Monday 19th December. All children currently on school dinners 

will automatically be given the Christmas Lunch. If you would like your child to have the vegetarian option, please 

complete the form overleaf and return it to me at the school office. If we do not receive your form, we will assume 

that they will be having the traditional lunch. 

 

If your child normally brings a packed lunch, but would like to join in with the Christmas Lunch, please complete the 

form overleaf, circling whether they would like the traditional or vegetarian option, and return it to me at the school 

office. 

 

All order forms must be returned by Monday 14th November as we need let Lancashire County Council 

know our number of meals required. 

 

The cost of this will be £2.30.  

 

Please note all Christmas Lunch orders must be paid for by Wednesday 16th November at the latest. You 

can pay for this through Parent Pay using the ‘Lunch Payments for Water Primary School’ option.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to either give me a call or pop into the office. 

 

Yours faithfully 

Mrs Graham 

Office Bursar 
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